
Do your best...Be kind to others. 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR 2020 GRADUATES!!! 

You overcame remarkable obstacles during your final year at St. Pius V 
School.  We hope you are all having a successful first semester of high 

school.  Please continue to keep in touch with us using the Alumni page on 
our website.  God Bless each one of you! 

STAY CONNECTED  

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter, Instagram, and 
Facebook to see what is happening at 

St. Pius V School! 

ANNUAL GIVING IS UNDERWAY… 
THANK YOU TO THOSE OF YOU 

WHO HAVE DONATED 
Please consider making a tax deductible 

donation to St. Pius V School Annual 
Giving Fund. You may mail your  

donation to the school or give online at 
www.stpiusvschool.org/donate. 

We wish all of our alumni,  
benefactors, and friends a  

Blessed Advent Season,  
a Merry Christmas, and  

a Happy New Year! 

We’re Here… We’re Happy and Safe…  
We never stopped Learning! 

After switching to remote learning in March, St. Pius V School opened our 
doors back up for full time in-person learning in September!   

With new protocols in place to help 

keep our students and staff safe, we 
successfully transitioned to our new 

temporary normal.   

Our families can choose whether to  

attend school in person or virtually, and 
students are thriving in both models.  
Video cameras in classrooms allow  

remote learners to join in with their 
teachers and classmates in real time. 

Behold, the virgin shall conceive and bear a son, and they shall name him Emmanuel,  
which means ‘God us with us’. Matthew 1 
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HONOR/MEMORIAL CARDS 
 

These cards are a wonderful way to  honor 
the memory of a friend or loved one.  
Cards may be picked up in the school  

office or can be mailed to you. Please call 
the school office at 781-593-8292. 

Our School Liturgies are now  
Live-Streamed! 

 
Check the school website or Facebook/
Instagram for the dates of our School 
Liturgies, and join us virtually for the 

live stream at  

www.hostcatholiclynn.org 

We welcome our 2020-2021 Student Council  
Elected Board of Commissioners 

Students have worked hard to learn 
the new protocols in place to protect 

against spreading COVID-19.   
Here, Kindergarteners practice what 
it means to keep a safe social distance. 

Students each have their own sets of 
learning materials! 

Classes enjoyed lots of outdoor time 
this fall!  First grade and eighth 

grade “buddies” have a gathering on 
the lawn, and first graders collect 
leaves to create nature rubbings. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This year’s Christmas Card 
was designed by  

8th grader Camilo Balla 

Students show off 
their St. Pius V 

School pride with 
new Spirit Wear!  

Thanks to the  
Parent Guild for  
facilitating this  

awesome fundraiser. 


